
Warner Robins High School, School Council 

 Minutes 4.20.2022 

 

 
The Warner Robins High School, School Council met in regular session on Thursday, 4/20/2022, at 3:15 

p.m. via Zoom. 

 

School Council Members Present:  

Mr. Chris McCook 

Erica Abram 

Jan Pruitt 

Robert Walker 

Shannon Moore 

Kim Gibson 

 

Visitors: 

No Visitors 

 

Mr. Chris McCook called the Zoom meeting to order at 3:15 p.m. via Zoom. 

 

New Business: 

 

Tardy and Attendance:  

 With the implementation of the new tardy policy we have seen an improvement in students 

getting to class on time and not missing instruction 

 Continuing to work on improvements to this policy – hopefully to implement at the beginning of 

next school year. 

 Have added 12 cameras to facilitate in monitoring students in hallways and around school 

 Continuing bathroom checks for skipping – students are tending to stay on campus when they 

skip and not leaving school grounds as much as in the past 

Facilities Update: 

 No new news to update.  Due for major renovations but still a couple of years away. 

Learning Devices: 

 Seems to be helping with student accountability and goal setting as students have ways of 

mapping a plan and monitoring their progress 

Upcoming Events and Parent Involvement: 

 Prom this weekend – April 23, 2022 

 Beauty and the Beast 



 

MAP Data: 

 District Goal was 65% growth  

 WRHS 9th and 10th grade exceeded that goal. 

 9th grade ELA 99% growth and Math 96% growth 

 

Military Appreciation Month: 

 We had a good turnout for the military night last week. 

 Ms. Abram placed signs on doors of all military teachers at WRHS 

 Continue to work hard to support our military families 

Teacher Recruitment: 

 Teacher Recruitment is going well 

 Still have several spots open – Special Needs (Math, Science, SS) 

 Educational Coach – new position to try and assist teachers- not an evaluation role but a 

coaching position to assist teachers with lesson planning, classroom management strategies etc. 

Graduation: 

 Handing out cap and gowns to seniors on Monday, April 25 during lunches 

 12 tickets per senior for graduation ceremony 

 5/20/2022 will be senior day – start out with walks in cap and gown at elementary schools. 

 

 

Open Questions: 

 Question about summer dual enrollment being virtual.  Mr. McCook suggested communicating 

with guidance counselor for accurate information about the delivery of the courses. 

 

No executive session was held 

 

Adjournment 

With no further business to come before the school council, the meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m.   

 

This will be the last School Council meeting for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

 

 

 


